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   With the warmer weather upon us, it is 

time for your HVAC system to get itõs 

workout. This summer is expected to be a 

hot and humid one as usual, so be         

prepared for your electric bill to start 

showing the effects of the weather.  

    There are a few tips you can do to     

ensure you are energy efficient, as well as 

lower your energy usage.  

1. Make sure your A/Cõs filter is clean. A 

clean filter improves efficiency and air 

circulation. Tide Mill conducts a     

routine air filter change every quarter, 

but it can always help to change them 

more frequently should you notice a 

lot of dust build up. 

2. Program your thermostat at a higher 

temperature when you are not home  

(78¹ to 80¹) and to turn down 15 

minutes before you arrive home. 

3. Try not to have lamps, televisions or 

other heat sources close to the        

thermostat. Heat from these sources 

may cause the A/C unit to run longer 

than it should. 

4. Try closing vents in areas that are not 

used frequently, or are receiving air 

circulation from another source. For 

example, your hallway bath receives air 

circulation from a hallway vent or 

even living room vent. Closing the 

bathroom vent will allow more air  

circulation in the bedrooms and living 

rooms. 

5. Check to ensure that no furniture or 

other obstacles are blocking ducts or 

fans. This will enable cooled air to  

circulate freely. 

     Lastly, all of our homes have had     

energy efficient bulbs installed throughout 

the apartment. If you experience a light 

bulb outage, you may find the              

replacement energy efficient bulbs at your 

local store such as ACE Hardware and 

Walmart. 

   The 4th of July will fall on Saturday this 

year, giving everyone the chance to        

celebrate America!  

   Our leasing office will be open on      

Friday, July 3rd,  from 10:00am to 2:00pm 

and closed on Saturday, July 4th, in         

observance of Independence Day.  

   As a friendly reminder, be sure to have 

your rent payment in before we close on 

Friday to avoid late fees. You may also pay 

your rent online via your resident portal, at 

Happy 4th of July! 

www.TideMi l lApar tments.com 

www.TideMillApartments.com. If you 

haven't registered your email, make 

sure you do well in advance from     

Friday, so we can approve your email 

for the portal.  

   Feel free to call our office should 

you have any questions. Have a safe 

and happy holiday! 



 

     The pool will be open for our                

Independence Day Holiday on the 4th! Bring 

your friends and family and enjoy the Tide 

Mill pool while the sun is shinning! 

   Also, if you haven't done so already, be sure 

to stop by the leasing office to pick up your 

pool passes for the summer. Each apartment 

that purchased the Amenity Package will    

receive two passes which allow a total of two 

guests/residents in the pool area. If you 

would like to purchase more guest passes, we 

do offer this option as follows: 

·  One Day pass: $5 per additional guest 

·  Full Season pass (2 guests): $35   

 

The Tide Mill Pool 

   July 17th, 2015 is the next 3rd Friday in 

Downtown Salisbury, and this monthõs theme 

is Water World! Be prepared for water every-

where, including all different types of water 

activities, water color, water photography, and 

so much more! 

   The restaurants and shops will all be open 

with 3rd Friday menu specials and sales. Live 

music will be provided by the Trinidad and 

Tobago Baltimore Steel Orchestra.     
   

For more information, visit: 

www.3rdfridaysby.com 

   The Wicomico Humane Society has several 

wonderful animals that are looking for their 

forever home. You can visit their shelter 

from 11:00am to 4:00pm Tuesday through 

Saturday to meet these special critters.  

   Dutchess is a 5 year old, spayed female, 

white Domestic Short Hair cat. She is a sweet 

girl who loves to lie in your lap and lazy the 

day away. She is already front declawed and is 

waiting for that special someone to whisk her 

away. 

    If you are interested in adopting Dutchess, 

feel free to call the Humane Society at 

410.749.7603 to begin the adoption process. 

Adoption of the Month! 

To view more information about the Humane  

Society of Wicomico and their animals        

available for adoption, visit their website at: 

www.WicomicoHumane.org  


